
Return to Table of Contents
17.2.2L

Mr. Chairman


Organization


P.O. Box 12345


Kennesaw, GA 30144




January 2, 0000

Dear Mr. Chairman,

The Georgia Society Sons of the American Revolution is offering its services for a speaker program in your area. If your organization has the need for a speaker, please contact either of the following people by mail, e-mail or telephone:

President
GEORGIA SOCIETY








(Current address on web page below)

www.sar.org/gassar
770-952-1776
As you well know, speakers are sometimes hard to find. The GEORGIA SOCIETY is offering this service to you so that we may expand the knowledge of the Georgia involvement in the American Revolution. Generally, our speaker would wear his Revolutionary War Continental uniform to heighten the awareness of the program. 

We will call you in the near future to inquire about when you would want to schedule our speaker. 


Sincerely,


President


GEORGIA SOCIETY 

